
CITY OF VAUGHAN 
 

EXTRACT FROM COUNCIL MEETING MINUTES OF FEBRUARY 19, 2013 
 

Item 15, Report No. 5, of the Committee of the Whole, which was adopted without amendment by the 
Council of the City of Vaughan on February 19, 2013. 
 
 
 
15 TRAFFIC STUDY VELMAR AVENUE FROM RUTHERFORD ROAD TO ORR AVENUE 
 
The Committee of the Whole recommends: 
 
1) That the recommendation contained in the following resolution submitted by Councillor 

DeFrancesca, dated February 5, 2013, be approved; and 
 
2) That Communication C3, be received. 
 

Member’s Resolution 
 
 Submitted by Councillor DeFrancesca 
 

Whereas, parking and stopping prohibitions have been implemented in the above noted section 
of road;and  
 
Whereas, I met onsite with residents that indicated concerns with the accessibility of this segment 
of road;and 
 
Whereas, Velmar Downs Park is accessible from this portion of Velmar Avenue;and 
 
It Is therefore recommended that, staff undertake a traffic study on Velmar Avenue from 
Rutherford Road to Orr Avenue and report back their findings to a future Committee of the Whole 
Meeting. 

 


